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  01603 264330 
  E-mail office@taverhamhigh.org 
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25 May 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Non-Uniform Day – Friday 16 June 2023 
 
We will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 16 June 2023 and the money raised will be donated to a 
charity which has been voted for by the Student Council and Student Leadership Team: 
 
Jenny Lind Children’s Hospital 
The Jenny Lind Children’s Hospital is a hospital within a hospital for children and young people.  
 
We are asking students for a donation of £1.00 for the privilege of wearing their own clothes for the day 
and ask that this be brought in on Friday 16 June 2023.   
 
If your child/ward has physical education timetabled on this day, please can they wear appropriate clothing 
that will enable them to participate safely so this does not affect their engagement. This includes 
appropriate footwear.  
 
I would like to thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss R Ricketts 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


